
Greetings, my name is Jessica Kuntz, and I am writing in SUPPORT of HB1468.  I believe this bill is 

important in the step in providing full transparency regarding vaccines.  I am disappointed that 

everything I learned about the vaccine ingredients, standard of testing, as well as manufacture liability, 

was discovered on my own rather than from the expert that administered them.  If I would have been 

shown more transparency, I would not have felt so betrayed by the very person I trusted the most at the 

time.   

I urge you to pass this bill and give parents/guardians the right to all the information so that they will 

feel they’ve made the best decision for their children. 

Thank you. 

 


